
7 Concord Square Fire 
Alarm Proposal

Presented by: Martin 
Courage, Owner of unit 1



Scope of Project

• We are updating our fire alarm system because it’s old and malfunctions. The main upgrade will be the fire panel in 
the foyer. We are also updating each smoke detector and ensuring the strobe lights in hallway and alarm in each 
units are working properly.

• Tom McGann with McGann Contractors will be doing the work. He was referred to us by Gibson Sotheby's

• Total cost of project is $5488

• We hope to begin this project by mid June if approved

• We are seeking approval to add an alarm and strobe on the front of our building as required for inspection when 
updating fire alarm system



Example from Concord 
Square Neighbor

• This is an example of a neighbor's 
strobe light and alarm that’s 
north of us, close to Columbus 
Ave.



Picture of 7 Concord 
Square

• This is where we plan to place the new 
alarm and strobe



Additional Pictures 
of 7 Concord

• This is a few pictures of the front of our building if you want 
to move location of alarm and strobe



Additional Pictures 
of stairs

Some neighbors also install on side 
stairs, if that is preferred by the 
commission.



Thank You.


